
I am Jasmine Brooks and I oppose HB 3063. You can not force people to use any kind of medical 
intervention if they do not choose, vaccines should be the same. No doctor or persons has the right to 
tell a parent how they have to medically treat their child. This will be a slippery slope into more and 
more people losing rights, including yourselves. This is pure dictatorship. This is not for the greater good, 
children will be hurt and children will die from vaccine reactions, they already do, and they aren’t 
mandatory currently. Give parents a choice to be able to choose if, when and what medicines and 
medications they give to THEIR children. NOT YOUR children. Please vote no on HB 3063.  
 


